LEGAL NOTICE
WINCHESTER WATER AND SEWER COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SEWER SURCHARGE
Notice is hereby given that the Winchester Water & Sewer Commission will hold a public hearing on the 10th day of January 2023, at 6:00 p.m. local time at the Town Hall, at 338 Main Street, in Winsted, Connecticut, concerning the sewer surcharge.  This notice is made in accordance with Section 7-255 of the Connecticut General Statutes.
1. Discussion to possibly include a 3rd and 4th quarterly surcharge of $40 for sewer users effective February 1, 2023, and May 1, 2023.
Copies of the changes are on file in the records of the Town Clerk at the Winchester Town Hall, 338 Main Street, Winsted, Connecticut, and are available for public inspection.

Dated at Winchester, Connecticut this December 29, 2022
			
Chairman, Winchester Water and Sewer Commission
